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Complimentary Wig and 
Wig-Fitting Service
By Appointment Only

multicare.org

multicare.org

GETTING THERE:

From Hwy. 512, take the exit for the Puyallup Fair. After 
exiting – turn south on Meridian (away from the 
fairgrounds), proceed to the stoplight at 15th Ave. SE and 
turn left; go through the round- about. At the stop sign 
turn right. Our building is located on the left-hand side.

Dr. Richard C. Ostenson Cancer Center
400 15th Ave SE • Puyallup, WA 98372

Phone: 253.697.4899 • Fax: 253.697.5034
tamara.miller@multicare.org

Dr. Richard C. Ostenson Cancer Center

Dr. Richard C.Ostenson 
Cancer Center



We offer an extensive array of 
high-quality synthetic wigs that are 
designed to look and feel like human hair, 
while providing low-maintenance care.

You will receive a private 
consultation in our spa-like wig 
suite that includes one free wig 
with custom color matching, wig 
liner, and education on proper 
wig-fitting techniques, styling 
tips, and care.

Try on as many styles as you wish and then select 
your perfect wig, which you can bring home the 
same day. No prescription is necessary.

Complimentary wig trim and alteration services are 
also available.

Additionally, we provide 
complimentary handmade hats 
and scarves for your accessory 
needs.

These services are provided to 
any cancer patient in the 
community that is about to 
undergo treatment, currently in 

treatment, or has just completed treatment. 

Wig Fitting Service

Please schedule your 
private wig-fitting 

consultation by calling 
Tamara at the Cancer 

Resource Center.

253.697.4899

Wig consultations are 
available by 

appointment only 
from 9am-3pm 

Monday-Thursday 
and 

9am-1pm Friday.

Let our trained 
staff help you find 
the perfect style...

Phone: 253.697.4899
Fax: 253.697.5034
e-mail: tamara.miller@multicare.org

This program is made possible 
from proceeds raised through 
community fundraisers, 
including the annual “Come 
Walk With Me” event which is 
held on the first Saturday of 
October and through private 
donations.


